
 

 

 

 Deputy Headteacher’s Comment: 
 

             Friday 12.07.24 

Dear Parents,  

What a fantastic week we have had!  Year 6 received their leavers hoodies in time for their residential 

and so a huge thank you to the PTA for providing these for our children.  I am sure that they will get lots 

of use out of them over the coming weeks.  I was lucky enough to spend Wednesday with the children at 

Stubbers and we had the best day!  I am sure that the rest of the week has been just as fun and they will 

be ready for a relaxing weekend with lots of sleep.  I know the staff will be!  Thank you to all of the staff 

who have stayed over with the children; these trips would not be possible without their planning and 

dedication. 

On Tuesday, Hogarth hosted its first ‘Hogarth’s Got Talent.’  What a wonderful afternoon we had!  We 

have so much talent in our school and it was such a pleasure to witness the children performing with such 

confidence.  It was exceptionally hard to choose winners as the competition was fierce, so 

congratulations to first place winner, Hadad in Reception for his excellent knowledge of world flags, 

second place goes to Mirella and Mae in Year 6 for their footballing skills and third place goes to Olivia 

in Year 2 for her excellent singing talent.  Well done to everyone who took part!  We are proud of each 

and every one of you.    

We have almost reached the end of our sunflower competition!  If you have participated, please can you 

upload a photo of your sunflower to our Twitter account (@HogarthPS), mentioning the height of your 

sunflower and your child’s first name and their class.  The measurement should be taken from the top of 

the soil.  We have seen some very tall sunflowers already so I anticipate that we may have a winner at 

Hogarth…fingers crossed! 

 

On the subject of Twitter, please encourage all of your friends and family to follow us.  It is a wonderful 

platform to share all of our achievements and successes and to promote Hogarth Primary School within 

the local community. 

 

On Monday, Larchwood and Hogarth will welcome students from Shenzhen Dalton Xinhua School, 

Shenzhen, South China.  It will be a wonderful opportunity for our Year 5 and 6 pupils to be exposed to a 

different culture and traditions.  It will also further straighten our links with China, following on from Mr 

Watson’s visit there last October.  

 

Finally, may I remind you to park safely and responsibly in local roads around the school.  We have 

received a number of complaints.  It is not acceptable to block our neighbour’s driveways, no matter 

how little.   

 

Have a wonderful and restful weekend.  Despite being Scottish, I am wishing England lots of luck for 

their match on Sunday! 

 

 

 

https://dalton.szns.edu.cn/


 

  Stars of the Week 
 

 RKH RB 1/2A 1/2C 1/2P 3S 

Penelope Ellie Arthur OJ Malakhai Hunter Shreyan 

4C 5OD 5Y 6C 6H  

Roberto Samuel and 

John 

Zachary All of 6C All of 6H  

 

Mrs King’s Superstar Award 
Lukrecija for sharing her incredible dance skills with us all during 

Hogarth’s Got Talent!   

   

          Reading at Home 

 

Class 

Table shows actual number and rounded percentages of 
children reading at home 

% 3 
and 

more 

% 4 & 
5  

% not 
reading 

     

Times Read     

0 1 2 3 4 5       

RB 6 0 2 3 4 6 59% 45% 27% 

RKH 7 5 0 1 2 4 32% 27% 32% 

1/2A 3 2 2 1 2 8 55% 50% 15% 

1/2C 3 2 4 4 2 4 53% 32% 16% 

1/2P 1 3 2 9 4 3 70% 30% 4% 

3S 3 0 0 7 6 8 91% 64% 14% 

4C 5 0 0 11 7 9 84% 50% 16% 

5OD 2 0 6 4 2 7 62% 43% 10% 

5Y 5 2 4 4 3 4 35% 15% 25% 

6C/ 6H   Stubbers   Residential     

 

 



 

 

  

 

 

          Weekly Attendance 
 

 Weekly Attendance –  

Class RKH RB 1/2A 1/2C 1/2P 3S Whole school  

Attendance 96% 87% 90% 92% 92% 98% 

       

94% Class 4C 5OD 5Y 6C 6H  

Attendance 98% 96% 95% 93% 93%  

 

1st 2nd 3rd  

3S, 4C RK/H, 5OD 5Y 

 

 

%     Yearly Attendance 
 

 

Yearly Attendance  

Class RKH RB 1/2A 1/2C 1/2P 3S Whole school  

Attendance 91% 86% 94% 90% 95% 95% 

       

92% Class 4C 5OD 5Y 6C 6H  

Attendance 94% 95% 93% 88% 95%  

 

1st 2nd 3rd  

1/ 2P, 3S, 5OD,6H 1/ 2A, 4C 5Y             

 



  

Wednesday 10th July – Stubbers Residential Year 6 

Monday 15th July – End of Year Reports sent home 

Monday 15th July  - Don Rae Dancing for Year 6 

Tuesday 16th July – Reception end of year graduation 

Wednesday 17th July – New Reception intake stay and play session at 1:30pm 

Wednesday 17th July – Open Afternoon 3:15pm – 5:00pm 

Thursday 18th July – Year 6 Leavers Assembly 

Friday 19th July – Rocksteady Summer Concert 

Friday 19th July – Last day of term 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 Diary Dates  
 

      
 

 


